From: Dan Gibson dgibson.nhwnc@gmail.com

Subject: Supporting Docs

Date: November 13, 2018 at 6:58 PM

To: Dave Brown dbrown.nhwnc@gmail.com, d brown entropy3@earthlink.net

Dave,

Please post the attached supporting docs to the website and send to Helen for copying.

Thank you!

Dan



Agenda Item 18 Suppor...c.docx



Security Guards of America

"Your security is our priority"

11-9-18

Dear Mr. Gibson

Pleasure speaking with you on the phone, We can provide Armed Security Officer for you guys once every Thrusday of each month at the rate of \$35.00 per hour, per officer. (4 hour min).

Please let us know asap so we can schedule this for you at the earliest, because short term Armed Guards are very difficult to schedule.

Regards,

David Newman, Senior Security Consultant.

1

15233 Ventura Bivd Suite 500 Sherman Oaks, CA 91403 Office: 1-800-747-5145 Fax: 1-800-340-1757 info@SecurityGuardsOfAmerica.com